On May 17, the Minister of Education Emin Amrullayev met with David Cavanough,
Executive Director of Asian Development Bank.

During the meeting, the thought-exchange-was conducted on the cooperation

directed to-the development of:the vocational education iniour .country in-the

framework ‘of “Modernizing: Vocational Education:and: Training for: Economic
Diversification Sector Development Program”.

In the meeting it was discussed the current position-and future-perspectives' of
relations in the field of education between the Ministry of Education and-Asian
Development Bank.
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